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MOZAMBIQUE FIFTH LICENSING ROUND 

APPLICATION DEADLINE EXTENSION TO 30th JULY 2015 

 

The National Petroleum Institute (INP) has to announce following a request from companies 

a further delay to the fifth licensing round to allow the completion of the required legal 

documentation. 

The Fifth Licensing Round is now scheduled to close at; 

12:00 noon on Thursday the 30th July 2015. 

The opening of the Fifth License Round was announced in Maputo and London on the 23rd 

October 2014.  A total of fifteen blocks are included comprising some 76,800 sq kms of 

acreage in the offshore Rovuma, offshore Zambezi, offshore Angoche, onshore around the 

Pande-Temane concession and onshore Palmeira areas. 

Further details of the Fifth License Round, including Application Guidelines, the Model 

Contract, the Petroleum Law, Petroleum Regulations, Bidding Parameters, Technical Data 

and Data Packages and Data Room access, are available / will be posted from the license 

round websites  at www.inp-mz.com . 

 

For further details please contact: 

NATIONAL PETROLEUM INSTITUTE 

Telephone: +258 82 30 81 57 0 

Fax: +258 21 320 932 

Email:  Info@inp.gov.mz  
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